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To all residents of the Town of Dunstable from the Board of Selectmen: 

 

The Board of Selectmen acting under authority granted by both pre-existing and emergency provisions of 

Massachusetts General Law has at its meeting held on April 13, 2020, voted to waive all interest on 

Fourth Quarter real estate and personal property tax bills and on motor vehicle excise bills issued after 

March 10 until June 1, 2020. Fourth Quarter real estate and personal property tax bills remain due on  

May 1, but interest on late payments is waived until June 1. Similarly motor vehicle excise bills issued 

after March 10 remain due, but interest on late payments is waived until June 1. Questions regarding tax 

bills should be referred to the Treasurer/Collectors office.  

 

 


